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Dear Parent/Carer, Bloxwich Academy
‘Be The Best You Can Be’

From Wednesday 18th October, poppies will be on sale within school in support of the Royal British
Legion’s annual Poppy Appeal.

Traditional style paper poppies and pin badges will be available for parents to buy from the school
office.

There will be a limited number the below poppy products available for children to purchase directly
from their class teacher (note, snap and wristbands will not be available in Reception or Nursery).
Please ensure that your child is given the correct amount of money for any purchase as we will be

unable to offer change:

Zip pull - Suggested Donation: 50p Reflector - Suggested Donation: 50p
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Silicon wristband - Suggested Donation: £1.00 Snap bond - Suggested Donation:  £1.00

We appreciate your continued generous support to The Royal British Legion.

Yours sincerely,

s

Ms. S. Shepherd
Headteacher
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